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Ottawa, February 12, 1930.

Dear Mr. Challies, -

ank you for your letter

of the 7th instant, with further reference to the

question of the proposed flooding of the Coosoeache
Indian Beserve.

The Department will keep in sind your

[f]uggestion concerning the choice of alternative lo¬

cations, and it is possible that sufficient infor¬

tion in this regard may be serured in the next month

or so. If not, however, one of our offieials will

visit the lecatien for this purpose, and before doing
ae will get in touch with your Ce

f. Tour consideration
and owrteey in the matter are very nach appreciated.

Yours very truly.

aldvell.

Director of Indian Lands & Timber.

J. B. Challies, Esq.

The Sbawinlgan Vater & Power Co.,

Pover Berilding.

Creig St. vest,

omtreal, Que.

vers. (RGr. 10, volume 7764, Bile 27074,3 P.t.1)
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